
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED FEE RATE CHANGES  
A public hearing pursuant to Idaho Code 63-1311A, will be held for consideration of the 
proposed fee increases beginning October 1, 2024. The hearing will be held at the BIC 
Center, located at 159 N Idaho, Arco, Idaho at 6:00 pm on Monday August 26, 2024. All 
interested persons are invited to appear and show cause, if any, why such fee increases 
should or should not be adopted. 

RESIDENTIAL 
 CURRENT NEW 
Water  45.00 47.00 
Sewer 36.03 No Change 
Garbage 14.30  No Change    

  
    
 

 

COMMERCIAL 
 CURRENT NEW Pickup / Wk 
Water  45.00/EDU 47.00/EDU  
Sewer 36.03/EDU No Change  
Garbage 14.30 / can 14.30 / can 1 

 30.00 / can 3 
30.00 / dumpster 35.00 / dumpster  1 
 95.00 / dumpster  3 
 $10 per additional garbage pickup 


